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From: Rose Kenny <roseakenny@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 25, 2024 10:04 PM
To: Paul McDermott <pmcdermott@summithill.org>
Subject: Re: Bonds
 

You don't often get email from roseakenny@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

 

Good Evening Mr. McDermott,
I just wanted to follow up on the surety bond for 161. I know you said RBOE has a copy- but were  you working on getting that
and forwarding it  to me or should I request it from them myself? Thank you for your help. 
Have a great week!!! 
Rose A. Block
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